
 

LICENSING ANNOUNCEMENT 
JUNE 30, 2010 

 
 
Issues with NCOALink® with ANKLink® Hash Data Fulfillment 
 
Primary Audience: NCOALink with ANKLink® Licensees (Hash File Only) 
 
What:  Due to data errors, disc 2 of the NCOALink with ANKLink hash data product is 

corrupt. Please do not attempt to load the NCOALink with ANKLink hash data. 
Continue processing with the previous data release (929).  

 
 The NCOALink with ANKLink hash data will be recreated and shipped via Priority 

Mail with Signature Confirmation Thursday, July 1. 
 
 Additionally, the NCOALink data fulfillment received this week was labeled with the 

incorrect release number. The correct release number is 930, not 929. The 
recreated data will be labeled with the correct release number 930.  

 
 We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
When:  Upon receipt of this week’s data release 
 
Impact:  Licensees should not attempt to load release number 929 because the data is 

corrupt. This data will be recreated and shipped Thursday, July 1. 
  
What you need to do:  Please share this information with all pertinent contacts at your 

company. 
 
 If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the 

Licensing Department at 1-800-589-5766. 
 


